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COVID PROTOCOLS FOR DISTRICT AND STATE TOURNAMENTS
Adopted June 12, 2021

As Covid-19 continues to be a public health issue and after discussions with public health
officials, Tar Heel Leagues, Inc. has adopted the following policy regarding a positive test
for an active player, coach or team member.

In the event a player, coach or team member tests positive for Covid-19 during a district or
state tournament and that person participated with their team in the tournament, and by
being in close proximity (ie dugout, warmups, team huddles, etc.) that team will be
qguarantined for the remainder of that tournament and will not be permitted to participate
until a quarantine period of 14 days has passed.

POST OFFICE BOX 2649, SMITHFIELD, NORTH CAROLINA, 27577



